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Thank you, Mr. President.
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Italy commends the commitment of Nigeria to the UPR and progress made to combat violence against women and human trafficking. 
Italy also appreciates efforts to introduce human rights components in the training of military and law enforcement officials.

Italy presents the following recommendations:

1. Restore the moratorium on the use of death penalty with a view to abolish it. 
2. Intensify efforts to protect and promote the rights of children against all forms of violence and discrimination, in particular by preventing and combating child, early and forced marriages.
3. Adopt measures to combat all forms of discrimination, especially against women and LGBTI persons. 
4. Protect and promote freedom of expression, of association and peaceful assembly in order to create a safe and favorable environment for human rights defenders, journalists and civil society.


We wish Nigeria a successful review.
I thank you.  
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